Dear Guest!

Since we do not have a permanent reception and the check-in time is between 2-5 pm and after that we will come to receive our guests until 7 pm. After 7 pm you can occupy your accommodation with the key placed in the key safe. But since you are only coming for one night, we would like to ask you to send us a good quality photo of both sides of your ID card by e-mail, as well as your address details including the postal code. Furthermore, transfer the specified accommodation fee to the account number provided on the fee request (proforma invoice), so that it reaches us by the time of your arrival. In this case, we will place your room key in the key safe before your arrival, which also opens the entrance gate and the front door.
In case of late evening or night arrival, we would like to ask you to close the gate(s) and the front door. We would like to ask you not to be loud at the accommodation due to other guests. If you leave in the morning before the staff arrives, we would ask you to lock the doors and gates and to drop the key in the mailbox next to the small gate.
Thank you City Inn Szigetvár
